From: Julia Joyce 
Sent: 10 July 2011 15:10
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application at Wincote, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston
Dear Sir / Madam,

I enclose herewith my comments on the above-mentioned planning application.

I would also like to know if a Conservation Officer has at any point visited the site and if so would ask to see the report. If a visit has not yet been made, then please inform me when this will take place and who will be charged with the task.

Yours faithfully,

Julia Joyce.

